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REPORT: 
 
Committee Vote:  Favorable 4-0 (In favor Council Members Blegay, Fisher, Hawkins, and Watson) 
Absent:  Council Member Olson 
 

The Health, Human Services & Public Safety Committee convened on February 20, 2025, to 
consider appointments to the Prince George’s County Commission for Women.  
 
The Prince George’s County Commission for Women improves the quality of life for women and 
girls by advocating, initiating, and championing programs and legislation to strengthen families 
and communities. The Commission has been advocating for women and girls since it was 
established by the Prince George’s County Council in 1972.  
 
Ms. Miriam Brewer, Appointment Liaison, Office of the Acting County Executive, introduced Ms. 
Zipporah Miller to the committee, emphasizing her extensive professional experience.   Ms. 
Miller brings exceptional qualifications and strong passion, which are reflected in her career 
achievements and dedicated service to the community. 
 
The Committee members commended Ms. Miller for her exceptional professional experience 

and expressed gratitude for her willingness to serve on the Commission for Women. 

The Health, Human Service, and Public Safety Committee voted favorably 4-0 on the 

appointment of Ms. Zipporah Miller to the Commission for Women. 

 

 


